
                                                          

  
  
Dear valued supplier 
  
We will be operating as a separate entity as Accelleron Turbo Systems Switzerland Ltd. Though we will 
be utilizing SAP Ariba platform for our Supplier Registration and Supply Chain Collaboration activities 
there will be a different connection required to support this separation.  Therefore, we have listed below 
activities that you as our Suppliers can support this move. 
 
On September 2022 onwards – 

1. All Suppliers will be receiving an automated email request for Registration from the new SAP 
Ariba SLP.  You do not need to act on this request, please ignore it.  This activity is necessary 
to technically start the migration of the information you have already shared with us. 
 

2. All Suppliers will be receiving an automated email request for “trading relationship” from the new 
SAP Ariba Supply Chain Collaboration (Ariba SCC) tool. This is necessary to connect the 
Supplier’s Ariba Network Account to the new SAP Ariba SCC tool for Accelleron Turbo Systems 
Switzerland Ltd. 
 Accept the trading relationship. This does not require Suppliers to create a new Ariba 

Supplier Network account, you only accept the business relationship in Ariba with Accelleron 
Turbo Systems Switzerland Ltd. 

 There are no fees required when Suppliers accept this request 
 
On November 2022 – 

3. There will be Purchase Orders that will be migrated to the new Ariba SCC tool.  
 Open Purchase Orders from the old Ariba SCC will be closed and will be re-issued by the 

new Ariba SCC automatically.  
 Suppliers will have to do re-confirmation of these Purchase Orders once this is re-issued 

from the new Ariba SCC. 
 Detailed list of Purchase Orders that will be re-issued will be shared by your responsible 

Accelleron Turbo Systems Switzerland Ltd Buyers along with the definitive dates when these 
PO’s will be sent. 

 
Accelleron Turbo Systems Switzerland Ltd. expects to continue and strengthen its relationship with your 
company and will need your full cooperation for this re-connection to the new SAP Ariba tool and respond 
to all requested steps in a timely manner.   
 



Finally, let us take this opportunity to thank you for your support that you provide as a partner to 
Accelleron Turbo Switzerland Ltd.   
 
If you have a question or technical issue during the enablement process, in the first instance please 
contact Ariba. Otherwise, please don’t hesitate to contact our Accelleron Turbo Switzerland Ltd. Supplier 
Enablement Team through the buyer that you work with. 
  
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Pascal Moor 
Global Head of Procurement & Supply Logistics 
 
  

 


